23rd November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers
Christmas Concerts

Children have started to work on their Christmas Concert performances which we hope parents
will enjoy coming to see soon.

Each year group will perform their play twice, once in the morning and once in the afternoon, each
child will be issued with TWO tickets for EITHER the morning or afternoon performance or one of
each.

Dates of the performances are as follows -

Reception - Tuesday 12th December 1.45 pm (ADULTS ONLY TO ATTEND)
Reception - Wednesday 13th December 9.15 am

Year 1 - Thursday 14th December 1.45 pm (ADULTS ONLY TO ATTEND)
Year 1 - Friday 15th December 9.15 am

Year 2 - Monday 18th December 1.45 pm (ADULTS ONLY TO ATTEND)
Year 2 - Tuesday 19th December 9.15 am

We prefer that babies and toddlers DO NOT attend the performances in order for the children to
perform to their best without distractions. We therefore request that you find alternative
arrangements for the care of younger siblings whilst you attend the concert.

If this is absolutely impossible, we will allow younger siblings to attend the MORNING performance
ONLY, so please book to see this performance. If your child becomes unsettled during the
performance you will need to step outside to calm them. Younger siblings will not be admitted to
the AFTERNOON performances at all.

Seats will be allocated on a first come first served basis so to avoid disappointment please
book as soon as possible.

To book seats for your child’s Christmas Concert, please go to
https://nathanielnewtoninfant.schoolcloud.co.uk and choose your preferred performance.

Programmes designed by the children will be given out on the concert days.
The children have been working really hard to put this concert together so you are in for a treat.

This year we have decided not to charge for the tickets but we will be selling raffle tickets instead.
The additional funds raised from the raffle sales enables us to provide and keep our character
costumes up to date so that we do not have to ask parents to provide them. We hope that you can
continue to support us and take part in the raffle sale. These will be available as you arrive.

Yours sincerely,
Ol

Mrs ] Forshew
Headteacher


https://nathanielnewtoninfant.schoolcloud.co.uk/

